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COVID -19 Update March 16, 2020

Christine Lazaris <clazaris@gpld.org>

Mon 3/16/2020 2:50 PM

To: Staff <Staff@gpld.org>

Dear GPLD Staff,

Thank you for your patience as we learn to navigate uncharted waters. Yesterday, our Board of Trustees met for an
Emergency Meeting. Priorities were set forth as follows: ensure the safety of our staff and community, ensure our

staff remain paid and productive, and provide service remotely to the community to the extent possible during
our closure due to COVID-19.

The management team met this morning to discuss how to achieve the stated priorities using a telecommuting
model. Supervisors will be communicating directly with you to provide work assignments that can be completed
from home. Work assignments will vary based on position and hours.

Service to the community will be provided via phone, email, and online. We are still working out the details and
intend to have more information to share soon. A communication to the pubic regarding our service modifications
has been posted to our website.

Further communication will be sent to your GPLD email account. If you do not have the ability to access this
account on an ongoing basis, please alert your supervisor.

Thank you,

Christine

Christine Lazaris
Library Director

B clazaris@gpld.org

. (630) 232.0787

gpld.org
Q 127 James St. Geneva, IL 60134

GENEVA PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT

000

g

https://outlook.office.com/mail/deeplink?popoutv2=1&version=20211025002.13


mailto:clazaris@gpld.org
tel:630-232-0787
http://gpld.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/127+James+St,+Geneva,+IL+60134/@41.8869231,-88.3084099,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x880efd3f8f11767d:0x2f88890d20e6444!8m2!3d41.8869231!4d-88.3062212
https://twitter.com/Geneva_Library
https://www.instagram.com/genevalibrary/
https://www.facebook.com/genevalibrary

